
PH: 5996 1744  Bakewell St. 
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Cranbourne 3977  

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

14th October - 28th November 

Swimming every Wednesday 

Month of  November 
 

22nd November 

Lightning Prem 5/6 

27th November 

Prep Transition Session 4 

29th November 

“Fart Patrol” author visit 
 

 

Month of  December 
 

11th December 

State wide Transition Day 

Prep and Year 7 

Christmas Concert 

 

14th December 

Last School Banking day 
 

21st December 

Last day of year  

Issue 36 

21st November 2018 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Luke Abdallah 
Acting Principal  

 

 

  

Cranbourne Primary School welcomes Lachlan Clydesdale to 

our community in 2019. Mr Clydesdale’s role at the school will 

be the Leading Teacher for Student Engagement and 

Wellbeing. This is a new and very important role within our 

school. Our commitment to the wellbeing and support of our 

students its vital. We want our students to have a voice, to 

know who they can turn to for advice or help, to have a say in 

what and how they learn and to show PRIDE. 

  

At assembly this week I reminded the students that as the 

weather gets hotter it’s even more important that our hats are 

worn correctly at all times during recess and lunchtime. It is 

not ok for students to carry their hats around and quickly put 

it on when they see a teacher. Please have a discussion with 

your child about the importance of wearing 

their hats at school. 

Quote of the Week 

Make today so awesome, yesterday gets jealous 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day! 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,             

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

Learning  

Community 
Home 
Group Student 

 
FA Taylah B 

FB Aline J 

FC Lucian 

 

JA Matthew J 

JB Crystal S 

JC Sarona T 

JD Ashleigh O 

 

MA Aroha M 

MB Nila 

MC Sam 

MD Mario M 

 

SA Norriyah 

SB Najiba 

SC Lampstand 

SD Iltaf 

ICT SC Tristan L 

 SC Annabelle J 

 SC Amber R-H 

   

 JB Sahsra L 

 JC Tyson C 

Principal  JB Faith M 

From the Office    

A huge thank you to the 
parents who have already 
paid their 2019 Essential 

Items! 

* 

Our annual Christmas     
concert is being held on 

Tuesday, 11th December. 
You will receive a notice 

with all details soon. 

* 

If you have any of our 
spare clothes at home, 

please return them to the 
office as soon as possible. 

* 

If you are planning on    
leaving CPS and haven’t   
notified the office yet, 
please do so ASAP as we 

are starting to organise our 
classes for next year!  

* 

If you have a prep for next 
year and haven’t enrolled 

them yet, please do so 
ASAP! 

HAPPY     
BIRTHDAY TO 

OUR NOVEMBER     
BABIES!     

 

 
Jacob E 

Fenolla F 
Annabelle J 
Anthony S 
Elisha V 

Kyle J 

 

 

 

Just reminding you the MOM Exam is coming up 
on 23/11/18.  

Please make sure to practice and bring your books 
on the day. 



Curriculum  

Kate Couacaud - Assistant Principal 

 

  House Depart school Swimming lesson Return to school 

(approx.) 

Session 1 Bakewell 9.00am 9.30 – 10.15 11.00am 

Session 2 Childers 9.45am 10.15 – 11.00 11.45am 

Session 3 Russell 10.30am 11.00 – 11.45 12.30pm 

Session 4 Cameron 11.15am 11.45 – 12.30 1.15pm 

Last week of swimming next Wednesday, 28th November 2018. 

 



Persistence Responsibility Individuality Discipline Enthusiasm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEAL ROCKS BOAT CRUISE 

On Tuesday 20th November, the Environment Ambassadors 
were given the opportunity to attend a boat cruise to Seal 
Rocks at Phillip Island. 

The colony currently has approximately 30,000 seals.      
However, the number of pups being born in recent years has 
declined. Research is showing that this is due to poor health 
of the mother seals. The main contributor to this is plastic in 
the ocean. The mother seals consume the plastic, thinking it 
is food. They become sick and are unable to conceive the 
pups or carry them to full term. 

We must all be responsible with plastics and make sure we 
dispose of them in the appropriate way so they don’t end up 
polluting our oceans and waterways. By doing this, 
hopefully the seal population will start to increase 
again! 

SWIMMING 

Our students have been having a 

wonderful time at swimming this 

term. 

They can’t wait to get to the pool 

each week—even wearing their 

goggles at school!! 



 



 





 



 


